
Dear Australian Government, 

I want to state my opinion about the proposed “Online Safety Act” legislation part 9 section, 

which financially punishing social media platforms and search engine providers who do not 

remove certain adult related content within a 24-hour deadline: 

1. The online content scheme under Part 9 of the Bill should be removed as it is not related 

to issues of online safety and is likely to harm the livelihood of sex workers, adult media 

performers and adults-only businesses. 

2. The role of the eSafety Commissioner should be to focus on non-consensual, abusive and 

harmful content and not imagery of consensual sexual activity between adults. 

Please reconsider the part 9 section to protect the personal freedoms of Australians. 

Kind regards, 

Zen Andra 

  


